
From: Laura Wysocki
To: faculty
Subject: Advising - Chemistry majors
Date: Thursday, April 2, 2020 3:25:01 PM

Dear advisors,

As advising continues, I have heard of some confusion about the recently announced changes
to the requirements to the Chemistry major.  Particularly important for Fall registration, I'll
remind you that Chemistry majors can take either PHY-111 or PHY-109.  For those students
who may be interested in graduate school or in ACS certification for their Chemistry major, it
is highly recommended that they choose PHY-111 (and follow with PHY-112).

I am happy to answer any questions, as are other members of the Chemistry Department!

Thanks,

Laura

Laura M. Wysocki, Ph.D.
Associate Professor and Chair of Chemistry
Wabash College
301 W. Wabash Ave.
Crawfordsville, IN 47933
765-361-6262
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